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I oppose changing OR law to return to in-person voting as the primary method to 

submit a ballot. Requiring in person voting limits voting to those mode able-bodied 

and affluent enough to have the mobility and leisure to get themselves to a voting 

place. Mail in ballots assure more ready access to more voters, thus enabling more 

democratic participation in elections. Should we return to in person requirements 

many legally eligible voters will be excluded from participating in elections. 


